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Dear Fellow-workers,
Ruth and I praise God for your love 
and your financial gifts to us and the 
Pensacola Hospitality House.

Praises:
• The barracks Bible studies have 

resumed, and I am leading a study 
in one of the barracks.

• I’m getting better sleep on the new 
adjustable bed. Thanks for praying 
about this.

Here are a few questions and 
statements Ruth and I have heard 
in the last couple of months. How 
would you respond to each one 

of them? Please pray we will have 
the wisdom to know how to give 
good answers to the questions and 
conversations we engage in as we 
minister to military men and women.

• What are the Apocryphal books?
• What is Truth?
• Is there a difference between 

killing a deer and a person?
• I want the chance to do some 

crazy stuff before I think about a 
relationship with God.

• Does it matter if I am religious?
• I tried Christianity, but now I’m 

trying Buddhism.

• I need to have a few beers before 
I can start a conversation with 
another person.

• What is adultery?
• I was confirmed when I was 

young, but I don’t remember what 
religion it was.

• How can I help my schizophrenic 
dad?

• What is the Trinity?
• What does evangelical mean?
• What should I do about my 

girlfriend who won’t talk to me?
• Would you teach me how to drive?
• My mom keeps telling me that she 

loves me, and I’m getting a little 
tired of it.

• I got dropped from my school.

The picture shows some of the 
women who come to the chapel 
morning service. Please pray that 
these godly women will impact the 
lives of the young military women 
who come to the chapel service.

As always, we love to hear from you 
and how God is working in and 
through you!

In Him,

Skip & Ruth Main
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